DRAFT
VILLAGE OF MAMARONECK
BOARD OF TRAFFIC COMMISSIONERS
THURSDAY, APRIL 10, 2014

PRESENT: Tom Porretto, Chairman; Ed Parisen, Mike Anello, Marianne Ybarra
Rod Brendolan, Fire Department Liaison
Joseph Gaglione, Police Department Liaison
Andres Bermudez, Trustee

- ABSENT: Frank Spedafino, Joe Mazzullo, Jack Yannuzzi

CALL TO ORDER

Mr. Porretto called to order the Regular Meeting at 7:18 p.m.

Old Business

Mr. Porretto said he spoke with the Village Manager and stated the Traffic Commissioners will
no longer be doing measurements.

Mr. Porretto said the U-Turn on Mamaroneck Avenue has been controversial and the County
will be notified to review. He said there is no issue heading north, however south bound toward
the Village is the issue.

Mr. Porretto mentioned that the no parking sign that was put up on Stonybrook Avenue has to be
replaced.

No double lines have yet been painted on Fenimore Road and Hoyt Avenue.

New Business
1. Stop Sign at James Street and Travers Avenue (Village Manager)

Mr. Porretto reported that there was an accident at this location recently. There is currently a
two-way stop sign and a four-way stop sign was recommended. The Board members discussed
and agreed it is a valid request.

On motion of Mr. Brendolan, seconded by Ms. Ybarra, a four-way stop sign at James Street and
Travers Avenue was approved. Motion passed unanimously.
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Minutes
1. Draft March Minutes

On motion of Ms. Ybarra, seconded by Mr. Brendolan, the Minutes of the March 13, 2014
meeting were approved. Motion passed unanimously.

ADJOURNMENT

Ms. Ybarra moved to adjourn the meeting, seconded by Mr. Brendolan. Motion passed
unanimously.

There being no other business, the meeting was adjourned at 7:31 p.m.

PREPARED BY: RESPECTFULLY SUBMITTED BY:
Anne Hohlweck Agostino A. Fusco
Clerk-Treasurer
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